
You are Invited! 

Title 1 Tidbits... 

Parents and community members are invited to join us for a   
Parent Café at the Catoosa County Learning Center           
(36 Muscogee Trail, Ringgold) at 8:30 A.M. - 10:00 A.M. on 

Thursday, January 12th for the purpose of developing, discussing and revising 
the Catoosa County Parent & Family Engagement Policy.  Your input and      
concerns regarding this policy and how it affects the Title 1 Program in our 
school district are very important to us.  If you would like to attend this get-
together, please contact Kami Leonard, your Parent Involvement Coordinator!  
Please RSVP no later than Wednesday, December 21,  2016! 

Title 1 Contacts 

Kerri Sholl                            
Principal 

ksholl.ges@catoosa.k12.ga.us 

Kami Leonard                       
Parent Involvement Coordinator                                          

kleonard.ges@catoosa.k12.ga.us   

706-937-3147 ext. 413 

Rebecca West                     
Academic Coach 

rwest.ges@catoosa.k12.ga.us  

706-937-3147 ext. 412 

If you have any questions or 

concerns about our school’s 

Title 1 program, please feel 

free to contact us at any time! 
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MARK YOUR     
CALENDARS… 
YOU WON’T 

WANT TO MISS 
THESE EVENTS! 

 Dec. 16th - Christmas Lunch 
for grades 1. 3. 5 

 Dec. 23rd - Jan. 6th -    
WINTER BREAK 

 Jan. 9th - Return to school 

 Jan. 16th - No School 

 Jan. 12th - Parent Café at 
the Learning Center -   
8:30 A.M. - 10:00 A.M. 

 Jan. 24th - Title 1 Family 
Night - LEGO Math  

As we celebrate the holiday season, I hope that you have many 

chances to spend time together as a family!  On the 

back of this newsletter is a calendar full of fun ideas 

and activities for you to use while your children are on 

winter break! Have a wonderful Christmas and we will 

see you next year!  

*Contact Card* 

We need to hear from you about what we can do to improve your child’s education.  Check below how we can do that best! 

I would like a conference with my child’s teacher. 

I need more information about what my child is learning this year.   

I want to know how Title 1 money is being spent on my child’s education.       

I would like to make the following suggestion regarding how Title 1 money is spent:_________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________    

Other:_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

My student’s name is______________________________________    My name is___________________________________________  

Teacher __________________    Phone ____________________     Email__________________________________________________  

Parents, don’t forget, it’s easy to request meetings with your child’s teacher 
or more information about what your child is learning in school.  Simply fill 
out the contact card below and return it to school with your child! 


